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Governor DeSantis has extended EO 20-87 regarding vacation rentals.  All parties engaged in 
the rental of vacation rental properties are to suspend vacation rental operations, are 
prohibited from making new reservations or bookings, and shall not accept new guests.  This 
includes rental of a house, condo, cooperative, or dwelling unit which is rented for periods of 
less than 30 days or 1 calendar month. 
 
The Governor has also extended EO 20-80 (Airport Screening and Isolation) and 20-82 
(Isolation of Individuals Traveling to Florida) directing all persons whose point of departure 
originates from outside the State of Florida in an area with substantial community spread, to 
include the New York Tri-State Area, to isolate or quarantine for 14 days from the time of 
entry into the State of Florida.  Executive Order 20-86 (Additional Requirements of Certain 
Individuals Traveling to Florida) is also extended under the new Executive Order 20-112.   
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